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REACH FOR THE STARS 

 

 
22.07.24 - Y6 Leavers’    
Assembly 
 
23.07.24 2pm - Finish for 
Summer 
 
02.09.24 - Return to 
school for new academic 
year 

 

19.07.24 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hello Parents and Carers! 
Welcome to our last newsletter of the academic year! 

We can’t believe how fast it is gone and that the summer holidays is almost upon us! It 
has been a fantastic year packed with learning and fun. We are really excited for the 

children to move up to their new year groups in September - but first, summer          
holidays! We will be finishing for summer on Tuesday 23rd July at 2pm. The teachers 

have a few lovely last days planned with the children! 
This week, our Year 6s had a fantastic time at their final residential, Barstondale. Their 

behaviour was fantastic and the activities the children took part in were brilliant!  
We have also held our end-of-year Presentation Assemblies this week, where a child 

from each class is given an award for Effort, Achievement and Attainment. These were 
a wonderful celebration! We look forward to welcoming Year 6 parents on Monday for 

our final assembly of the year - the Leavers Assembly! 
Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss Howard 

 
 Baby News! 

 
We’re very excited to be bringing you some 

lovely new baby news! 
 

 
 

Miss Rose gave birth 
to a gorgeous baby 

boy - as yet unnamed! 
- on Wednesday, 

weighing 7lb 9oz.   We 
can't wait to meet our 
newest Wellesbourne 

addition! 

ATTENDANCE is one of our school values 
 

As a school we are striving to achieve at least 
97% attendance. Unfortunately, we have not 
achieved this this week. It is extremely         
important  children attend school every day. 
 
OVERALL - 93.0% 
Monday - 89.7% 
Tuesday - 94.1% 
Wednesday - 92.4% 
Thursday -  90.9% 
Friday - 92.1% 
 
Well done to 1PP for achieving over 97% 
attendance this week! You will receive     
Champions’ Breakfast next week! 

GOODBYE AND GOOD LUCK 

It is that time of year where we have some staff moving onto pastures new. 

Miss Campbell, one of our Year 3 Teaching Assistants, will be leaving us today. She has been 

at Wellesbourne for 16 years, having supported across school in many year groups! We wish 

Miss Campbell lots of luck as she moves on to pursue a new career. We will miss you Miss 

Campbell - a huge thank you for all you have done! 

Miss Clark, one of our Year 4 Teaching Assistants, will be leaving us next week. Miss Clark has 

worked at our school for 12 years, and has supported so many of our children along the way. 

Thank you Miss Clark; you will be missed! 

We also have Miss Krezwinska (widely known as Miss K), who has been a Teaching Assistant 

in Year 3 this year, leaving us on Tuesday. Thank you for your work with the Year 3 children 

this year, and good luck! 



Good Luck Year 6! 

On Tuesday, our wonderful Year 6s will be leaving us.  
What a fantastic year group they have been - they are well-behaved, kind, polite and wonderful role models to the 
rest of the children in our school. From helping staff with jobs and showing visitors around school to leading games 

and reading to our younger children at lunch time, they have really risen to the challenge of our Year 6s leading by    
example. They have worked so hard in class all year and this really shows in their fantastic SAT results. They have also 

been our most successful year group ever in terms of sport, winning Cross County and Basketball Competitions! 
We have had a wonderful time the last two weeks with Year 6 doing lots of fun activities after all of their hard work. 
They have done lots of activities in school and have also been bowling, to the arcades, eaten out at the bowling alley 
and to the cinema. Most of the year group have also had their residential at Barstondale where they took part in ar-

chery, rock climbing and nightline, amongst other things! The children who did not attend the residential had a trip to 
the park, a film and treats afternoon and helped out at our Culture Day. The Year 6 teachers have some lovely things 

planned for next week too!  
On Monday, the children should attend school in their uniforms as normal (girls please bring black leggings in a bag) - 
they will then be given their leavers’ t-shirts which we have ordered for them!  On Tuesday, again the children should 
wear school uniform (not PE kit); they can wear their leavers’ t-shirt from school again if they wish and bring an addi-

tional white school shirt in to be signed. We look forward to seeing Year 6 parents on Monday for the Leavers             
Assembly!  

Well done and good luck Year 6 - you have been a fantastic year group and we will miss you so much. 

Social Media Platforms 
 

Please follow us on X (formerly Twitter)! 
Reading Account - @WellesBooks                              

Whole School Account - @WellesbourneSch  
Nursery - @WellesbourneNur                                                          

Reception - @WellesbourneRec  
Y1 - @WellesbourneYr1                                                                                     

Y2 - @WellesYear2  
Y3 - @WellesbourneYr3                                                                             
Y4 - @WellesbourneYr4  
Y5 - @WellesbourneYr5                                                                             
Y6 - @Yr6Wellesbourne  

 

We also have a Facebook Page; follow us at          
Wellesbourne Primary and Nursery School.  

 
 

TTRS AND NUMBOTS WINNERS THIS WEEK 
 
 

 

 

TTRS 
Most correct answers: Michael R Y4 - 14,209 
Most coins: Michael R Y4 - 134,087 (In a week!! 
WOW!) 
Improved speed: Isla C Y5 - Improved by 1.1       
seconds 
Fastest all-time speed: Alfie D Y4 - 0.65 seconds 
  
Numbots 
Most minutes played: Athena CF Y1 - 94 minutes  
Correct answers: Lucy F Y1 - 239 
Most coins: Lucy F Y1 - 1,493 


